COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Penchurch Street. E.C, 3.

29th July, 1927.

Dear Sirs,
I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 19th instant respecting certain ferro-concrete
vessels which are still ladd up, and in reply I have to say
| that the Committee, who have had these cases before them at
their meeting today, have déferred consideration of the

same for the present.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Messrs, Stelp & Leighton, Ltd.,
9=13, Fenchurch Street,
mmﬁﬁ, EOCOBU
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